
  

 

 

INVITATION TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that The Camden County Improvement Authority is seeking additional sealed Proposals 

For Competitive Contracting RFP to Expend Federal HOME Funds to Create Affordable Housing for 

The Camden County Improvement Authority that will be received, opened and read in public at the Camden 

County Improvement Authority, 2220 Voorhees Town Center, Voorhees, New Jersey 08043 on Wednesday, 

Mary 27, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. prevailing time. 

 

Copies of the Request for Proposals documents may be obtained at the Camden County Improvement 

Authority, 2220 Voorhees Town Center, Voorhees, NJ 08043, 856-751-2242, during regular business hours or 

vendors can register to download all documents from the Camden County website: 

http://www.camdencounty.com/government/offices-departments/division-purchasing 

 

Contractors are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c.127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27) and N.J.S.A. 

10:5-31. 

 

Contractors are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1999, c.238, where applicable. 

 

All contractors are responsible for obtaining complete Request for Proposals documentation from the Camden 

County Improvement Authority at the address listed above. In the event of any inconsistencies between the 

advertisement as published, and the Request for Proposals documentation, the Request for Proposals 

documentation shall control.  

 

 

James P. Blanda 

Executive Director 
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